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24 March 2025 

Dear Families, 

Easter & Saturday In School Maths GCSE Revision Sessions 

I am writing to inform you of the revision sessions that the Mathematics team will be offering in school on 

the run up to the final examinations. We will be running the sessions as follows: 

• Tuesday 8 April – IN SCHOOL – 9:30am-12:00pm – Foundation students only. 

• Tuesday 8 April – IN SCHOOL - 1:00-3:30pm – Higher students only. 

• Saturday 10 May – IN SCHOOL- 9:30-11:45am – Foundation students only. 

• Saturday 10 May – IN SCHOOL- 12:30-2:45pm – Higher students only. 

On attending these sessions, please can we ask that students bring with them the normal Maths equipment: 
a calculator, Maths set and a pen. They should also bring their Maths classwork book to allow them to take 

any notes of the content we go through. They are very welcome to bring a drink and a snack to get them 

through the session.  

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you of the required equipment for Mathematics exams: 

• Scientific Calculator 

• Pen 

• Pencil 

• Ruler 

• Compass 

• Protractor 

Please can you ensure students have these for every Mathematics exam to support a smooth start to the 

examinations.  

I would be grateful if you can confirm attendance, so we can pre-empt numbers using the Firefly form below:  

 https://lpgs.fireflycloud.net/maths/key-stage-4-mathematics/year-11-easter-and-saturday-revision-survey  

Should you require any further information regarding this session, please do not hesitate to contact me: 

ase@lpgs.bromley.sch.uk  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss A Severns 

Head of Maths 
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